IMPORTANT NOTICE

Chip sealcoat

Weather permitting, on       the common streets and parking areas will be seal coated.  On that day, please move vehicles off these areas by       and make sure your sprinklers are turned off.  The areas that we are not working on and the areas already covered with rock can be used during the work, but please stay away from areas being worked on and be prepared to have your driveway and or street temporarily blocked. 

Additional rock is installed to protect the underlying seal and will remain for 4-6 weeks. Once the seal coat is complete, be careful not to turn your tires without being in motion. If tire twists do occur, typically they disappear over time. 

These areas will be covered in loose rock for several weeks until it is swept. 

If rain threatens, another notice will be posted. Thank you for your cooperation. 






